To: Robert Koppel

E-Mail: bkoppel@fcclaw.com
From: Nimesh Sangani
Date: November 23, 2020

Subject: Request for Info - File # 0881-EX-CN-2020

Message:

What we need is details on what you mean by frequency coordination. The FSS earth stations receive
across the entire 3.7-4.2 GHz band and can experience interference from a significant distance,
especially given the proposed power levels of the applicant’s experimental deployments.

Are you getting coordination agreements from all earth station operators before deployment?

Are you working with a third party frequency coordinator?

Are you modeling possible interference and tailoring their deployments accordingly?

If so, what are the assumptions and processes you are using?

The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above referenced
application. Failure to provide the requested information within 30 days of November 23, 2020 may result
in application dismissal pursuant to Section 5.67 and forfeiture of the filing fee pursuant to Section
1.1108.

DO NOT Reply to this email by using the 'Reply' button. In order for your response to be processed
expeditiously, you must upload your response via the Internet at https://apps.fcc.gov/oetcf/els/index.cfm
by clicking on the "Reply to Correspondence” hyperlink.

Responses to this correspondence must contain the Reference number : 58695



